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TIBETAN PARLIAMENT-IN-EXILE

TPLE-26[201# 25960
Hon'ble Jacinda Ardent

Prime Minister-Elect

New Zealand

24th October 2017

Your Excellency,

On behalf of all Tibetans, Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile would like to heartily congratulate
you and your party for the impressive victory in the recent election of New Zealand. I am
confident that you will continue to work for the good of the people of your country as you
perform the duties of the Prime Minister of New Zealand.

We deeply appreciate your ardent support for the Tibetan cause. You have met with
many Tibetan Youth leaders and have raised the issue of Tibet in many platforms when
you were the President of International Union of Socialist Youth. We sincerely look
forward for your continual support for Tibetan Cause.

May [ again offer my congratulations to you on winning the election. Wishing you all the
best for your noble future endeavors.

Yours Sincerely,

Acharyé Yeshi Phuntsok
Deputy Speaker

Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile

Gangchen Kyishong, Dharamsala-176215, Distt. Kangra (H.P) India
Tel: (+91)01892-222481 Fax: (+91)01892-224593 Email: tibetanparliament@tibet.net




